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11 June 2015 

 

 

Appointment of Chief Financial Officer 

 

Japara Healthcare Limited today announced that Mr Chris Price has been appointed as Chief 

Financial Officer, and will commence with the business on 22 June 2015. 

Chris is a highly credentialed senior finance executive and has substantial experience in 

working with listed entities. Most recently, Chris was Managing Director of ASX-listed 

professional services firm, Crowe Horwarth, having previously served as the company’s 

Chief Financial Officer for seven years. Prior to this, Chris held senior finance, commercial 

and accounting roles with PMP Limited after commencing his career with KPMG.  

Chris will replace Mr John McKenna, who has resigned as Chief Financial Officer.  

The Company wishes to thank John for his significant contribution to Japara Healthcare. He 

has been an integral part of its story from inception through to its ASX listing, and we wish 

him the very best for the future. 

John has also resigned as Company Secretary with immediate effect. 

 

For further information please contact: 

  

Kathryn Davies 

Company Secretary 

Telephone: 03 9649 2100 

Email: kathryn.davies@japara.com.au 

 

 

 

 


